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NCC to build Neptunus car park in Linköping    

NCC has been commissioned by property company Sankt Kors to 
build a parking garage in central Linköping. The order is worth 
around SEK 150 million.    

 

The construction of the new car park is a collaborative project between NCC and property 
company Sankt Kors. This is the fifth project under the strategic framework agreement   
signed by the parties and where NCC is carrying out the works on the framework and 
foundations. NCC has previously constructed new buildings, added floors and renovated 
existing car parks belonging to Sankt Kors. 

“Collaboration with other stakeholders in the field is key to the success of this project. We 
have a very good track record of working together with Sankt Kors, which we can now 
continue to build on so as to make things as good as possible for everyone involved,” says 
Jörgen Kernell, production manager at NCC Infrastructure.    

The car park is being built next to Linköping’s new swimming pool and will be the city’s 
second largest, with around 600 parking spaces on seven levels and a grocery store at the 
bottom. This is being built in the Folkungavallen area, a central part of Linköping where 
plans are afoot to build housing, schools and infrastructure.    

Characteristic of the construction in this project is the truss beam method that   
NCC will use. The truss beam method is an all-concrete framework system   
where a slab cast in situ interacts with prefabricated, prestressed beams.    

“The framework system allows for long spans with few columns in order to maximize 
the surface area. This technology ensures that buildings last a long time and keeps operating  
costs down. Our construction team in Östergötland has extensive experience and enjoys working   
with this method,” says Jörgen Kernell.     

Work will start in October 2020 and is expected to be completed in fall 2022. The contract   
is worth around SEK 150 million and will be registered among orders in NCC Infrastructure 
business area in the fourth quarter 2020.   

For more information, please contact:   
Jörgen Kernell, production manager, NCC Infrastructure, +46 (0)70 6609048, 
jorgen.kernell@ncc.se   
Tove Stål, press manager NCC Sweden, +46 (0)76 521 61 02,    

NCC media line +46 (0)8 585 519 00, Email: press@ncc.se, NCC Image Bank    

About NCC. Our vision is to renew our industry and provide superior sustainable solutions. NCC is one of the 
leading Nordic companies in construction, infrastructure and property development, with a turnover of around 
SEK 58 billion and 15,500 employees in 2019. NCC is listed on the Nasdaq Stockholm stock exchange.  
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